
We are delighted to welcome you to our 

school. 

Our annual Open Evening  

Thursday 23 September 5.30pm – 8.00pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



This is a great time to join our thriving school 

community! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Leaders have systematically addressed all the 

areas identified as needing improvement at the 

last inspection.” 

 

http://www.deepings.anthemtrust.uk/

